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I have had a meeting with Ben the project manager about the Substation proposed across from my
home.It went nowhere because the cost of moving to less of a eyesore location was used to justify
placing substation in a place where I will lose property value along with 5-6 of my neighbors. Years
past  things were passed to keep Mobile Homes out of these areas which would be less of a value
loss to my neighbors and I than the proposed substation. When losses occur from this, who is going
to fix our losses? Ben also had a map with solar panels with gaps in areas where wells were located
and I don't exactly know what percentage area that was lost that would be producing nothing versus
crops that are grown there now. No flooding issues were addressed showing this project really is not
looking at real local impact.In deciding this project the local environment along with real public need
for this project and its effect on Cass township should not be overlooked in giving people and
companies outside our area's Profit.  Thanks Jeff Overmyer
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